August 21, 2012
RE: AEOQ Foothall Club
To whom it may concern,

I would like to open up an account within the Plum Activity Fund for an AEO Football Club. The purpose
of this club would be to purchase food for away games, night games and a year-end party for the boys,
This would make the accounting and clearical work a lot smoother for parents and coaches involved.
Please contact me at extension 3187, or through email @ silvisr@pbsd.k12.pa.us if you need any other
information or have any other questions.

Thanks,

/G-l

Ryan Silvis




